3/24/2017 City of Portland Mail - 28 Allen Ave - Permit #2017-00118

Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

28 Allen Ave - Permit #2017-00118

Duy Tran <duyntran@yahoo.com> Thu, Mar 23, 2017 at 8:47 PM
Reply-To: Duy Tran <duyntran@yahoo.com>
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

Thanks so much for your patient. We decided to have 5 tables with total of 9 seats for our bakery (or less if required).
We are prefer people to come in to buy the baked goods and take them away. Seating is just a convenient for waiting or
fast eaters...

Thanks,
Joe
207.215.2107

From: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Duy Tran <duyntran@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 10:35 AM

Subject: 28 Allen Ave - Permit #2017-00118

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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